
 

 

6th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Bollywood Club Performance at the International Fair 
 
Your child has been learning a fantastic Bollywood dance routine to perform at the PTA 
International Fair on Saturday 30th June. The performance will take place at 12:00pm.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below if your child is able to take part. We hope that as many 
children as possible from the club can come on the day to perform the routine. 
 
We have a few costumes in school (shalwar kameez) for the children to borrow, but usually we 
ask if parents can lend any just for the performance. If your child prefers not to dress up that is 
okay too! 
 
Please can you ensure that your child arrives at the fair by 11.40pm to get changed. Please 
then collect your child after the performance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Greenway 
Reading & Parental Links Lead 

  

Bollywood Club Performance at the International Fair 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________  Class:_____________ 
 
 
My child is able to perform at the International Fair on Saturday 30th June [  ] 
 
My child has their own costume [  ] 
 
I am able to lend ___ costumes for girls/boys to wear at the performance (sizes for Years 
4/5/6) 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 


